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OHL:SEC: NSE: 2024-25 
 
September 11, 2024 
 
The Manager - Listing 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.  

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,  
Plot No. C/1G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E) Mumbai:  400051 
Symbol: ORIENTHOT 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Increase in Volume 
 
Ref. No.: NSE/CM/Surveillance/14711 
 
This is with reference to your letter dated 10 September 2024 seeking clarification with regard to the 
significant increase in volume of our scrip in the recent past. 
 
We would like to clarify/confirm that all events, information etc that have an impact on the operation 
or performance of the Company which includes all price sensitive information having bearing on the 
price/volume behaviour in the scrip is already shared with the exchanges to ensure timely 
compliance as required under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 
 
The exchange will appreciate that the Company neither has the expertise nor tools to predict the 
increase in volumes or market movement as the same are purely market driven. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For ORIENTAL HOTELS LIMITED 
 
 
 
 
S Akila 
Company Secretary 
A15861 
Address: Taj Coromandel, No. 37, Mahatma Gandhi Road, 
Nungambakkam, Chennai - 600034. 
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